Bentleyville Borough Council 

Re-Organization Meeting
Monday, January 3, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.

900 Main St., Bentleyville, PA   15314

Mayor Tom Brown swore in newly elected and re-elected Council Members, Joseph Kurilko (4 years), Roy Larimer (4 years), Gary Damich (4 years), Linda Vrabel (2 years) and Robert Paul (2 years).  (Later in the meeting, Mayor Brown also swore in Elected Tax Collector, Benjamin Babirad for 2 years).
Mayor Brown then called the meeting to order with Roll Call and the Pledge of Allegiance.
Attending: Gary Damich, Stan Glowaski, Joseph Kurilko, Roy Larimer, Robert Paul, Linda Vrabel and Ken Yankowsky

Also Attending: Mayor Thomas Brown and Secretary Sheryl Hreha

Mayor Brown asked for nominations for Council President; no seconds are needed.  Ken Yankowsky nominated Joe Kurilko.  No other nominations were made.  Voice vote: all ayes.  Joseph Kurilko was re-elected unanimously as Council President.
Mayor Brown asked for nominations for Vice President.  Ken Yankowsky nominated Stan Glowaski.  No other nominations were made.  Voice vote: all ayes.  Stan Glowaski was elected unanimously as Council Vice President.

Mayor Brown turned the gavel over to President Kurilko, who presided over the rest of the meeting.  President Kurilko asked for nominations for President Pro Tem.  Ken Yankowsky nominated Roy Larimer.  No other nominations were made.  Voice vote:  all ayes.  Roy Larimer was elected unanimously as President Pro Tem.
Ken Yankowsky nominated Ms. Marie Larimer as the Vacancy Board Chair.  No other nominations were made.  Voice vote:  all ayes.  Marie Larimer was elected unanimously as Vacancy Board Chair.

Appointments:

IT WAS MOVED BY Stan Glowaski, seconded by Linda Vrabel and carried unanimously to re-appoint Art Blackburn as Street Supervisor and Mark Bostich as Street Laborer.  IT WAS MOVED BY Stan Glowaski, seconded by Roy Larimer and carried unanimously to re-appoint Sheryl Hreha as Secretary/Treasurer.  IT WAS MOVED BY Roy Larimer, seconded by Stan Glowaski and carried unanimously to re-appoint Dennis Makel as Borough Solicitor.  IT WAS MOVED BY Ken Yankowsky, seconded by Roy Larimer and carried unanimously to re-appoint Widmer Engineering as Borough Engineer.  IT WAS MOVED BY Ken Yankowsky, seconded by Stan Glowaski and carried unanimously to re-appoint Kuchar, Turek and Associates as Borough Auditor, HMT & Associates for Zoning/Code Enforcement and UCC Inspectors, Ron Sicchitano, Jr. as Emergency Management Coordinator, and Charleroi Federal Savings Bank as depository for borough funds.  
President Kurilko announced the following committee assignments:
Building and Borough Properties: Stan Glowaski, Chair, Roy Larimer, Linda Vrabel

Streets and Bridges: Joe Kurilko, Chair, Ken Yankowsky, Bob Paul

Police and Lights: Roy Larimer, Chair, Joe Kurilko, Bob Paul

Health and Sanitation: Linda Vrabel, Chair, Gary Damich, Stan Glowaski

Redevelopment: Gary Damich, Chair, Ken Yankowsky, Linda Vrabel

Finance and Purchases: Ken Yankowsky, Chair, Gary Damich, Stan Glowaski

Council then began their regular meeting.

_________________________

Sheryl M. Hreha, Borough Secretary
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